
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create a warm, welcoming school where each child feels happy, safe, self-confident and valued; and strives, with the help of 

caring, committed staff, to fulfil his or her potential. 

Website: www.ballynureps.org                          Telephone: 028 9332 3113                           Email: info@ballynureps.ballynure.ni.sch.uk

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that the majority of tickets for our KS2 production of 

Matilda Jr have now sold.  

However, we still have a few tickets remaining for each night. If you would like to purchase 

these tickets, they will be available from the school office from tomorrow morning on a first-

come, first-served basis. These tickets are now available to our whole school community and 

numbers of tickets are no longer limited.  

Thank you to everyone who has supported our production so far by buying a ticket! 

 

TICKET 

SALES! 

 

 This year, World Book Day will be 

celebrated on 7th of March (next 

Thursday). 

As a school we will mark the occasion by 

inviting our pupils to come to school 

dressed as a character from one of their 

books. 

There will be no charge for the day, 

rather, pupils will be given a book token 

to purchase a book of their choice and 

the day will be filled with fun, reading 

based activities. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Teacher Requests 
Please could you ensure that all pupils have their pencil cases fully stocked. The 
items needed are the same as those listed at the start of the year. Additionally, 
could parents ensure that all pages are ruled out in Daily Test and Spellings & 

Tables books, up until Easter, or beyond. Many Thanks!   

Car Parking 

Once again, we would encourage our families to be mindful of where they are parking at 

drop off and collection times. Please be considerate of our neighbours and their 

properties. To assist with this, we are continuing to work on a solution to the 

difficulties that car parking brings.  

Matilda Production 

Our rehearsals are progressing well for our upcoming production and our pupils are 

very excited to show their parents what they have been working on! 

Thank you so much to all our parents 

who have been helping out so far.  

Thank you also to those people who 

have lent Little Tykes cars for our show. 

We now have enough of these.  

Safeguarding 

The safety and wellbeing of our children is our top priority. If you ever have any 
concerns about your child, or other children, please inform Mr Trussell 

(Designated Teacher for Child Protection), Mrs Galashan (Deputy Designated 
Teacher for Child Protection), or your class teacher.  

Lost Property 
In school, we have a growing number of items in lost property. It is 
very difficult to return these items when they are unnamed. Please 

ensure all items of clothing, including coats, are clearly labelled with 
your child’s name.  


